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The School Board recognizes that at times there may be the need for district 
employees and other persons serving in an official capacity to transport 
students on school business. Staff members must determine that 
transportation by a District provided vehicle is either not available or feasible 
before transporting students by private vehicle. When a district-provided 
vehicle is not available, the building principal or designee may approve the 
transportation of district students by private vehicle for school business. 
Requests for such transportation must be made in advance and meet the 
criteria stated in Policy 751.5 Rule. 
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